
Dear Investor / Creditor, 
 
This is a short email to let you know that the website http://www.premierecoresourcesfund.com/ 
has been closed down. 
 
This has happened because the Eco Resources Fund PCC Plc (the ”Fund”) is now in liquidation and 
the Fund cannot afford to take over the running of the website from Premier due to its financial 
position.    
 
Please email eco@cwcliom.com if you have any questions in relation to the liquidation of the Fund. 
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